
                           UNCRC Article 12: Every child has the right to have a say in all matters affecting them, 
and to have their views taken seriously. 

 

 

 
Bourne Abbey British Values – we value democracy and make sure everybody has a say. 

Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy Student Council 
Minutes of Meeting held on 15.10.21. 

 “How have we been using our God Given Talents?”   
 
Distribution. 
All Classes, Senior Leadership Team (SLT), Mrs Anderson (Co-ordinator), Jill Bates, Jane King, Steph Davey, Emma 
Helliwell 
Present. 
Mrs Anderson, Councillors (see register.) 
1. Apologies and welcome. 
Mrs Anderson opened the meeting and welcomed all.   
Apologies from Sohana Salig. 
 
2. Review of last meeting’s minutes. 
N/A 
3. Presentations from candidates for officer roles.  
Presentations weren’t necessary as the officer roles were unopposed.  
Chair: Ellie Smith 
Vice-Chair: Georgia Cooke 
Secretaries: Sam Santos, Mikayla Delport 
Treasurers: Isaac Clarke, Jude O’Sullivan 
 
Ellie and Georgia took over the meeting and led it with support from Mrs A. 
 
4. Constitution and the Role of the Representative. 
Council discussed why they had wanted to be representatives, the qualities and responsibilities of effective 
student councillors and what they want to achieve during their year as councillors. We discussed how to run class 
meetings and ‘Top Tips’ for being an effective student council representative. The constitution was discussed and 
explained to councillors. 
 
5. Charity aims for the year. 
To be discussed in class meetings and brought back to the next whole student council meeting. 
 
6. School improvement aims for the year. 
We had a walk around school and looked at some of the achievements of previous student councils. This gave us 
lots of ideas for this year! Councillors will ask for suggestions in their class meetings  
 
Mrs Anderson thanked all councillors and closed the meeting.            
Meeting closed at 2.30pm  
 
ACTION LOG:  

 
Class Meeting Agenda: 
1. Talk to your class about what happened in our meeting; Who is the Chairperson? Who are the other 
officers? 
 



                           UNCRC Article 12: Every child has the right to have a say in all matters affecting them, 
and to have their views taken seriously. 

 

 

 
Bourne Abbey British Values – we value democracy and make sure everybody has a say. 

2. Talk to your class about charity aims for this year. Which charities do they want to support? How much 
should we aim to raise? Write down any ideas. 
 
3. Ask your class what they would like to do to raise money for Children in Need. Write the ideas down. 
 
4. Ask your class if they have any ideas for improving our school. Write them down. 
 
Remember, if you are having trouble leading your meeting, ask your teacher to help you ☺ 

 


